

BEARWOOD Primary and Nursery School

Headteacher Mrs Laura Bennett Deputy Headteacher Mrs Sally Wall Bearwood Primary and Nursery School Barons Road Bearwood Bournemouth BH11 9UN

Phone: 01202 590703 Fax: 01202 590703

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk

Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together

Friday 27th September 2019

RE: Holly Base visit to Kingfisher Barn

Dear Parents/Carers,

As part of this term's topic work (What's hiding in there?), Holly Base will be visiting the Kingfisher Barn in Muscliff. We will be going on Tuesday 8^{th} October for the full day.

At the centre the children will be taking part in a variety of activities including a mini-beast hunt, a nature walk and pond or river dipping.

There will be a voluntary contribution of £6.70 to cover the cost of travel and the workshops. Please sign and return the slip below to your child's class teacher by Friday 4^{th} October 2019. Please note that the school office is now cashless so we require payment for the trip to be made using www.scopay.com/bearwood-poole. Please contact the school office if you require any help with online payments. If insufficient voluntary contributions are received, the visit may have to be cancelled.

A letter giving further details will follow nearer the time.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Goodfellow Holly 2

Miss Pike Holly 1

Holly Base visit to Kingfisher Barn - Tuesday 8th October 2019

















